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HB 3681 Oregon Inter-District Transfer 

    
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
 
House Bill 3681 was enacted by the 2011 Legislature and provides an additional 
method of school choice for Oregon students.   The bill did not remove the traditional 
methods of inter-district transfer.  Instead, HB 3681 allows local School Boards to 
decide how many students to accept under the new law. 
 
HB 3681 took effect on January 1, 2012 and will first be applied to the 2012-2013 
school year.  Prior to March 1, 2012, District Boards must determine and announce 
the number of students they will accept via HB 3681 transfers. 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
(12-132)    It is recommended that the School Board take action to allow the  
  specified number of transfers under HB 3681. 
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